
DRAFT  

VIRGINIA APPRENTICSHIP COUNCIL 

AD HOC SUBCOMMITTEE  
  

The meeting of the Virginia Apprenticeship Council Ad Hoc Subcommittee was held at York 
County School Administration Building, 302 Dare Road, Yorktown, VA 23693 on Tuesday, 
February 6, 2007. The meeting was called to order at 10:05 A.M. by Subcommittee Chairman 
Darold Kemp.  

 Attendance:   Dudley Harris  VAC 

   Darold Kemp        VAC 

   Steven Staples       VAC 

   Jim Walker             USDOL 

   Gloria Westerman  VCCS  

   Bev Donati          DOLI   

Committee members reviewed existing Regulations Governing the Administration of 
Apprenticeship Programs in the Commonwealth of Virginia.  Clarifying language was discussed. 
Chairman Kemp requested that all recommendations be sent to council members prior to the 
March meeting. No formal actions were taken.  

The meeting was adjourned at 11:45 A.M.  

Respectfully Submitted,  
  
  

Darold Kemp 

Subcommittee Chairman 

 


